Republic of the Philippines
Profesgional Regulation Commigsion
Manila

Notice: TO ALL OATII TAKERS
REAI ESTATE SERVICE PRACTITIONERS

Please be informed that the Oath taking Ceremonies scheduled on November 21,
2011at the Manila Hotel has been postponed due to unavoidable circumstances. We shall
inform you of the new schedule probably by January 2012.

For those who already have bought their tickets, you may claim your refund in
exchange of your tickets at PAPRB Lounge, 3 Floor, PRC Main Bldg. look for Ms.
Norme. v

We look forward a successful activity by”nexl year.

Thank you.

Very (ruly yours,

BOARD OF REAL ESTATE SER\’IC% \
7alk



